
"Dear community members 
 
The initiative of the Reverend Claire Lording led to the first meeting of the two 
communities of Pershore Abbey and St Katharine"s in Salzwedel in 2017. Further 
exchanges followed and new friendships developed. Unfortunately this year"s visit by 
members of the abbey community to Salzwedel had to be postponed because the 
situation regarding the Corona pandemic prevented it. 
 
We received the following message from the Pershore congregation on 11th August 
2020.... 
 
We can all only hope that the tense global situation and the position in Europe 
steadily stabilises and the Covid infection rate increasingly declines, so that an 
unhindered visit will be possible next year. 
 
Please be understanding if our community activities are still at the moment reduced. 
We have tried hard to implement the legal requirements and are very pleased that 
our church is open again, and hopefully it will remain so! 
 
Greetings" 

 


